










Department of Local Government and the 
Environment 
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Murray House, 
Mount Havelock, 

Douglas, 
Isle of Man, 

IM1 2SF. 
Email: gary.booth@dlge .gov.im 

Tel: (01624) 685904 
Fax: (01624) 686443 

Director of Planning and Building 
Control 

M.I. McCauley, M.R.T.P.I 

 
Please reply to the Conservation Section 

 
17th March 2005 
 
Mr D Humphrey 
Urban Ltd 
Park House 
Isle of Man Business Park 
Braddan 
IM2 2SA 
 
Dear Mr Humphrey 
  
Re: RB 224.  22-24 Victoria Street, Douglas. 
 
At a meeting held on the 25th February 2005, the Planning Committee 
considered an application to de-register the above property. 
 
Following consideration of all the submissions made in response to the Public 
Notice, together with the report of the Conservation Officer and having noted 
the contents of the Independent report from The Morton Partnership, the 
Committee resolved that the remaining fabric does not warrant registration and 
consequently the Planning Committee has agreed to de-register the building. 
 
Under section 11 of the Registered Buildings Regulations 1991, you may within 
21 days of receipt of this notice, by notice in writing to the Department, appeal 
to the Minister against the said decision. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jo Callow 
Secretary, Planning Committee. 
 
Cc to Douglas Corp 

      MNH 
             ADCO 
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